








September 8, 1997





Kevin Coughlan


IMC Branch Chief


Energy Division


California Public Utilities Commission


505 Van Ness Ave., Room 4002


San Francisco, CA 94102





Subject:  Protest to Southern California Edison Company’s Advice Letter 1245-E





Dear Mr. Coughlan:





The California Public Utilities Commission’s (CPUC) Office of Ratepayer Advocates (ORA) hereby protests Southern California Edison Company’s (Edison) Advice Letter 1042-E, which was filed pursuant to Decision (D.) 97-08-056 in Application (A.) 96-12-009 et al, the “rate unbundling” or “cost separation” proceeding.





A.96-12-009 et al is a consolidated proceeding including A.96-12-011 and A.96-12-019, concerning Pacific Gas and Electric Company, Edison, and San Diego Gas and Electric Company, and D.96-08-056 addressed all three applications and adopted consistent ratemaking treatment for the three utilities.  Such consistency is important in order to achieve transparency in California’s future competitive markets, which will extend beyond the service areas of each of the distribution utilities.  Therefore, a consistent approach to designing tariffs that implement electric restructuring will also be appropriate, and to achieve that result, ORA presents the substance of its comments concerning all three utilities in an attachment to this protest.  We look forward to discussing these issues during workshops already scheduled by the CPUC’s Energy Division on September 16 and 17, 1997.








Sincerely,











Michael McNamara


Market Development Branch


Office of Ratepayer Advocates





Cc:	Paul Clanon, Director, Energy Division


	Peter S. Goeddel, Manager, Pricing Des
